
February 20, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Dennis R. Bartholomew 

19 Elm Drive 

Landsdale, PA 19446 

 

Dear Mr. Bartholomew: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 13, 1996 to Judge Tunheim 

regarding certain Warren Commission documents related to Lee Harvey 

Oswald.  He asked me to respond to you.   

 

I have provided copies of your letter to the appropriate members of the staff. 

 Please be assured that the information will be carefully reviewed. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter and for your continuing interest in the work 

of the Review Board.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 



 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 
 


